
Dear Bob, 

Rt. t, Frederick, Md. 21701 
6/17/75 

The enolosed 33 Rolling Stone's response to a prposal, prior  to the Rocke-feller Report, for a,Belin  article. 
Their evaluation of your piece should please you if, as I've gather,,d, what they paid did not. 

How glad I em to know that "the J.F.K. assassination has been covered in depth" by what you wrote. 
Are you? 

And have you seen the current isaue, on Ray? 
These people use others, like you, its a ripoff of the young. 
To say nothing of unpaid writers whose honest they find an embarrasument. 
This ripper-offer actually pretended to quote me. Ho never spoke to me. I learned about it when Stone phoned tu check the quotes! 
Ditto for Jim Loser. 
Consistent with the history with you there is no mention of a) my book or b) the fact that I did the Ray investigation. 
Among other things. 

If this is not enough on one side to explain my atAtudes, then reflect a bit on the Rockefeller report. 
Those who fed it also consider me en irascible old bastard. 
After all, didn't I warn them? 
This is what Stone has agrinst me. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 



625 Third Street San Francisco California 94107 (415) 362-4730 

June 9th,]975 

Dear Sir, 

thank you for your article. 
However, the J.F.K. assassination 

has been covered 
in depth in Robert Kaiser's article "Why Congress Should 

Reopen The Investigation", in our #)85 issue. 

Thank you for your article though, and good luck . 

Regards, 

(Evan Hosie) 

Editorial assistant. 


